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To Those that are Concerned  

 I Oppose increasing taxes on licenses, registrations, fuel, along with the increase of 

used and new car sales tax.  As a citizen all we are seeing is the high cost of living 

being increased without any accountability as to where and how the money is being 

spent. There needs to be a DOGE type of audit done at the Department of 

Transportation. Citizens are already leaving the State due to the high taxes,  

Sincerely Richard Ackerman 


